
From: Cathy Walsh
To: Secretary, Board
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Reference Docket No. CM20030211 Altice/ Service Electric Acquisition
Date: Monday, June 29, 2020 9:03:38 PM

To Whom it May Concern:
 
I am writing to request that approval of  the Altice/ Service Electric acquisition not be approved unless Altice
agrees to expand their cable/Internet lines in Knowlton.
Knowlton and the surrounding towns have asked for this. To date, Altice has not agreed to our requests.
 
I urge the board to vote NO on this transaction.

 
Thank you

Cathy Walsh
34 Centerville Road
Columbia NJ 07832
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